
                                     ALBANY TOWNSHIP 
                                              JUNE 4, 2025 
 
The Albany Township Board of Supervisors met on June 4, 2025 at 7:00 pm at the Albany 
Township Municipal Building. Meeting called to order by Chairperson Mary Moon, Moon 
opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance. Those supervisors present were Mary Moon, 
David Bundle and Micah Baker, also present was Andrae Cummiskey sec/treas. Minutes were 
read with one correction, (the EMC computer) will be $65.00 per hour to add any programing 
that might be needed, motion by David Bundle, seconded by Micah Baker, all voted in favor. 
The roof replacement will be beginning in the next up coming week. Mary Moon made the 
motion to move forward with the road study/design on Laddsburg Hill Road, the cost will be 
$5000.00 for the above, seconded by David Bundle, all voted in favor. Dirt and Gravel roads 
program was discussed. Dempsey Hill Road slippage was discussed. The following items were 
discussed, Audit, EMC computer, Impact Fee, cinder storage, water-line Stevenson Hill Road, 
Employee handbook, ATV’s. The board had a discussion as to weather to sell the Ford tractor, 
and it was decided at the current time to keep the tractor. Comments were made about the road 
sign replacement that has been done within the township and what a great job it is. Mary Moon 
and John Fassett met with Roy White from Expand Energy on several different issues, drilling, 
fracking, road issues, Carpenter Hill bridge. Jake Keeney will work with John to replace a pipe 
on French Creek Road. Micah Baker made the motion to pay monthly bills general cks. 5127-
5141, seconded by Mary Moon, all voted in favor. Andrae read a letter regarding Act 18. Mail 
was reviewed. Tammy Caudell asked about the township website, Tina Kellogg asked about the 
election results. Micah Baker made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:05 pm, seconded by 
David Bundle, all voted in favor. Next Albany Township meeting to be held July 9, 2025 at 7:00 
pm at the Albany Township Municipal Building. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Andrae Cummiskey, sec/treas.   
 


